MHWSC

Notice of Water Line Maintenance

Military Highway Water Supply Corporation will be conducting maintenance
to their existing water line on Wednesday, December 2, 2020 starting at
9:00PM. Areas that will have interrupted water services will be: along
FM1732, Hacienda West, Hacienda del Norte, Los Arboles and Compo Real
Subdivisions. Maintenance will commence at 9:00PM and will end by
12:00AM

Respectfully,

A P
Ramon Rosales, Jr.
General Manager

Military Highway W.S.C.
956-565-2491
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